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This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-proceedings of the 5th IFIP
WG 10.2 International Workshop on Software Technologies for Future Embedded
and Ubiquitous Systems, SEUS 2007, held in conjunction with ISORC 2007, the
10th IEEE International Symposium on Object/component/service-oriented Realtime Distributed Computing. Coverage includes ubiquitous computing frameworks,
validation of embedded and ubiquitous systems, and ubiquitous computing
applications.
"This multiple-volume publications exhibits the most up-to-date collection of
research results and recent discoveries in the transfer of knowledge access
across the globe"--Provided by publisher.
This book analyzes the common set of obstacles to the development and
integration of government Information and Communication Technology (ICT)
projects and effective e-government initiatives in developing countries. It
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draws on the expertise and experience of more developed states in the Pacific,
notably Australia and New Zealand, both highly rated in global rankings for egovernment and active in a variety of e-government development projects across
the region. There has been a general failure to identify priorities and align
projects with local needs in ICT/e-government projects. Small Island
Developing States (or SIDS) present a unique problem in terms of e-government.
Not only do they suffer from a common set of barriers to ICT development such
as their remoteness, geographical dispersion, moist tropical climates, largely
rural populations, and lack of ICT capacity and infrastructure, but are also
dependent on external agencies for investment, and must negotiate with
powerful donors who have conflicting agendas. E-government is widely regarded
as 'transformational', increasing efficiency, productivity, accountability,
economic growth, and citizen involvement. But while the governments of SIDS
are committed to harnessing ICTs for effective government and economic
development, they face major challenges in establishing successful egovernment initiatives, due to the problems outlined above, coupled with a
lack of HR capacities and appropriate strategies and policies. Drawing on the
experience of the states mentioned above, as well as regional quasigovernmental bodies, nongovernmental organizations (NGOs), aid agencies, and
the private sector, the book will be of interest to researchers and students
in the fields of e-government, public administration, political science,
communication, information science, and social media.
The first and only up-to-date guide offering complete coverage of
HetNets—written by top researchers and engineers in the field Small Cell
Networks: Deployment, Management, and Optimization addresses key problems of
the cellular network evolution towards HetNets. It focuses on the latest
developments in heterogeneous and small cell networks, as well as their
deployment, operation, and maintenance. It also covers the full spectrum of
the topic, from academic, research, and business to the practice of HetNets in
a coherent manner. Additionally, it provides complete and practical guidelines
to vendors and operators interested in deploying small cells. The first
comprehensive book written by well-known researchers and engineers from Nokia
Bell Labs, Small Cell Networks begins with an introduction to the
subject—offering chapters on capacity scaling and key requirements of future
networks. It then moves on to sections on coverage and capacity optimization,
and interference management. From there, the book covers mobility management,
energy efficiency, and small cell deployment, ending with a section devoted to
future trends and applications. The book also contains: The latest review of
research outcomes on HetNets based on both theoretical analyses and network
simulations Over 200 sources from 3GPP, the Small Cell Forum, journals and
conference proceedings, and all prominent topics in HetNet An overview of
indoor coverage techniques such as metrocells, picocells and femtocells, and
their deployment and optimization Real case studies as well as innovative
research results based on both simulation and measurements Detailed
information on simulating heterogeneous networks as used in the examples
throughout the book Given the importance of HetNets for future wireless
communications, Small Cell Networks: Deployment, Management, and Optimization
is sure to help decision makers as they consider the migration of services to
HetNets. It will also appeal to anyone involved in information and
communication technology.
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Even as newer cellular technologies and standards emerge, many of the
fundamental principles and the components of the cellular network remain the
same. Presenting a simple yet comprehensive view of cellular communications
technologies, Cellular Communications provides an end-to-end perspective of
cellular operations, ranging from physical layer details to call set-up and
from the radio network to the core network. This self-contained source for
practitioners and students represents a comprehensive survey of the
fundamentals of cellular communications and the landscape of commercially
deployed 2G and 3G technologies and provides a glimpse of emerging 4G
technologies.
This book presents 94 papers from the 2nd International Conference of Reliable
Information and Communication Technology 2017 (IRICT 2017), held in Johor,
Malaysia, on April 23–24, 2017. Focusing on the latest ICT innovations for
data engineering, the book presents several hot research topics, including
advances in big data analysis techniques and applications; mobile networks;
applications and usability; reliable communication systems; advances in
computer vision, artificial intelligence and soft computing; reliable health
informatics and cloud computing environments, e-learning acceptance models,
recent trends in knowledge management and software engineering; security
issues in the cyber world; as well as society and information technology.
Ulrich Türke introduces innovative models and algorithms for the evaluation of
WCDMA/UMTS network performance. He establishes an advanced snapshot analysis
method which allows the efficient and accurate analysis of large radio
networks. The author develops two statistical evaluation methods which furnish
quick approximations of relevant results from snapshot simulations. Finally,
he discusses the application of these methods to automatic network
optimization. The majority of the developed strategies are successfully
applied in a commercial radio network planning and optimization tool.

This book is used at the graduate or advanced undergraduate level and many
others. Manned and unmanned ground, aerial and marine vehicles enable many
promising and revolutionary civilian and military applications that will
change our life in the near future. These applications include, but are not
limited to, surveillance, search and rescue, environment monitoring,
infrastructure monitoring, self-driving cars, contactless last-mile delivery
vehicles, autonomous ships, precision agriculture and transmission line
inspection to name just a few. These vehicles will benefit from advances of
deep learning as a subfield of machine learning able to endow these vehicles
with different capability such as perception, situation awareness, planning
and intelligent control. Deep learning models also have the ability to
generate actionable insights into the complex structures of large data sets.
In recent years, deep learning research has received an increasing amount of
attention from researchers in academia, government laboratories and industry.
These research activities have borne some fruit in tackling some of the
challenging problems of manned and unmanned ground, aerial and marine vehicles
that are still open. Moreover, deep learning methods have been recently
actively developed in other areas of machine learning, including reinforcement
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training and transfer/meta-learning, whereas standard, deep learning methods
such as recent neural network (RNN) and coevolutionary neural networks (CNN).
The book is primarily meant for researchers from academia and industry, who
are working on in the research areas such as engineering, control engineering,
robotics, mechatronics, biomedical engineering, mechanical engineering and
computer science. The book chapters deal with the recent research problems in
the areas of reinforcement learning-based control of UAVs and deep learning
for unmanned aerial systems (UAS) The book chapters present various techniques
of deep learning for robotic applications. The book chapters contain a good
literature survey with a long list of references. The book chapters are well
written with a good exposition of the research problem, methodology, block
diagrams and mathematical techniques. The book chapters are lucidly
illustrated with numerical examples and simulations. The book chapters discuss
details of applications and future research areas.
This book constitutes the refereed post-conference proceedings of the
International Conference on Machine Learning and Intelligent Communications,
MLICOM 2016, held in Shanghai, China in August 2016. The 41 revised full
papers were carefully reviewed and selected from 47 submissions. The papers
are organized thematically: data mining in heterogeneous networks,
decentralized learning for wireless communication systems, intelligent
cooperative/distributed coding, intelligent cooperative networks, Intelligent
massive MIMO, time coded multi-user MIMO System based on three dimensional
complementary codes, intelligent positioning and navigation systems,
intelligent spectrum allocation schemes, machine learning algorithm &
cognitive radio networks, machine learning for multimedia.
WiMAX is the first standard technology to deliver true broadband mobility at
speeds that enable powerful multimedia applications such as Voice over
Internet Protocol (VoIP), online gaming, mobile TV, and personalized
infotainment. WiMAX Security and Quality of Service, focuses on the
interdisciplinary subject of advanced Security and Quality of Service (QoS) in
WiMAX wireless telecommunication systems including its models, standards,
implementations, and applications. Split into 4 parts, Part A of the book is
an end-to-end overview of the WiMAX architecture, protocol, and system
requirements. Security is an essential element in the wireless world and Part
B is fully dedicated to this topic. Part C provides an in depth analysis of
QoS, including mobility management in WiMAX. Finally, Part D introduces the
reader to advanced and future topics. One of the first texts to cover
security, QoS and deployments of WiMAX in the same book. Introduces the
primary concepts of the interdisciplinary nature of WiMAX security and QoS,
and also includes discussion of hot topics in the field. Written for engineers
and researchers, answering practical questions from industry and the
experimental field in academia. Explains how WiMAX applications’ security and
QoS are interconnected and interworked among the cross layers.

The six-volume set LNCS 10404-10409 constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 17th International Conference on Computational Science and Its
Applications, ICCSA 2017, held in Trieste, Italy, in July 2017. The 313 full
papers and 12 short papers included in the 6-volume proceedings set were
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carefully reviewed and selected from 1052 submissions. Apart from the general
tracks, ICCSA 2017 included 43 international workshops in various areas of
computational sciences, ranging from computational science technologies to
specific areas of computational sciences, such as computer graphics and
virtual reality. Furthermore, this year ICCSA 2017 hosted the XIV
International Workshop On Quantum Reactive Scattering. The program also
featured 3 keynote speeches and 4 tutorials.
The seven volumes LNCS 12249-12255 constitute the refereed proceedings of the
20th International Conference on Computational Science and Its Applications,
ICCSA 2020, held in Cagliari, Italy, in July 2020. Due to COVID-19 pandemic
the conference was organized in an online event. Computational Science is the
main pillar of most of the present research, industrial and commercial
applications, and plays a unique role in exploiting ICT innovative
technologies. The 466 full papers and 32 short papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 1450 submissions. Apart from the general track,
ICCSA 2020 also include 52 workshops, in various areas of computational
sciences, ranging from computational science technologies, to specific areas
of computational sciences, such as software engineering, security, machine
learning and artificial intelligence, blockchain technologies, and of
applications in many fields.

This conference proceedings presents the research papers in the field of mine
planning and mining equipment including themes such as mine automation, rock
mechanics, drilling, blasting, tunnelling and excavation engineering. The
papers presents the recent advancement and the application of a range of
technologies in the field of mining industry. It is of interest to the
professionals who practice in mineral industry including but not limited to
engineers, consultants, managers, academics, scientist, and government staff.
Whether it is the effects of climate change, the avalanche of electronic and
plastic waste or the substandard living and working conditions of billions of
our fellow global citizens, our ability to deal with unsustainability will
define the twenty-first century. Given that most consumption is mediated
through products and services, the critical question for designers is: How can
we radically reshape these into tools for sustainable living? As a guide and
reference text, Product Design and Sustainability provides design students,
practitioners and educators with the breadth and depth needed to integrate the
most appropriate sustainable strategies into their practice. It establishes
the principles that underpin sustainability and introduces a diverse range of
social, economic and environmental design responses and tools available to
designers. The numerous real-world examples illustrate how these strategies
play out in different product sectors and reinforce the view that
sustainability is the most positive opportunity and creative challenge facing
designers today. This book: delivers a comprehensive guide to the principles
of sustainability and how they apply to product design that can readily be
integrated into curricula and design practice reveals many of the issues
specific product sectors are facing, and provides the depth and breadth needed
for formulating and developing sustainable design strategies to address these
issues empowers and inspires designers to engage with sustainability through
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its many examples and insightful interviews with practitioners is fully
illustrated with over 300 photographs, graphs and diagrams and supported by
chapter summaries, annotated further reading suggestions, and a glossary.

"This book brings together advanced research on diverse topics in wireless
communications and networking, including the latest developments in broadband
technologies, mobile communications, wireless sensor networks, network
security, and cognitive radio networks"--

This book presents the proceedings of the 3rd International Conference of
Reliable Information and Communication Technology 2018 (IRICT 2018), which was
held in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, on July 23–24, 2018. The main theme of the
conference was “Data Science, AI and IoT Trends for the Fourth Industrial
Revolution.” A total of 158 papers were submitted to the conference, of which
103 were accepted and considered for publication in this book. Several hot
research topics are covered, including Advances in Data Science and Big Data
Analytics, Artificial Intelligence and Soft Computing, Business Intelligence,
Internet of Things (IoT) Technologies and Applications, Intelligent
Communication Systems, Advances in Computer Vision, Health Informatics,
Reliable Cloud Computing Environments, Recent Trends in Knowledge Management,
Security Issues in the Cyber World, and Advances in Information Systems
Research, Theories and Methods.

Learn about the latest in cognitive and autonomous network management Towards
Cognitive Autonomous Networks: Network Management Automation for 5G and Beyond
delivers a comprehensive understanding of the current state-of-the-art in
cognitive and autonomous network operation. Authors Mwanje and Bell fully
describe today's capabilities while explaining the future potential of these
powerful technologies. This book advocates for autonomy in new 5G networks,
arguing that the virtualization of network functions render autonomy an
absolute necessity. Following that, the authors move on to comprehensively
explain the background and history of large networks, and how we come to find
ourselves in the place we're in now. Towards Cognitive Autonomous Networks
describes several novel techniques and applications of cognition and autonomy
required for end-to-end cognition including: • Configuration of autonomous
networks • Operation of autonomous networks • Optimization of autonomous
networks • Self-healing autonomous networks The book concludes with an
examination of the extensive challenges facing completely autonomous networks
now and in the future.
UMTS is the wireless network technology behind the rollout of Third Generation
(3G) mobile telecoms networks which will bring video, music and internet
services to the cellphone and a range of electronic products. Chris
Braithwaite and Mike Scott use their extensive experience of training
engineers across Europe, and their backgrounds in working with Nokia, Ericsson
and Orange to deliver a uniquely practical guide written from the perspective
of the engineer and network planner. This guide is a valuable addition to the
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literature on UMTS which to date has been dominated by theoretical and
reference works. The authors consider each of the key topics of UMTS/WCDMA and
3G rollout in terms of Coverage, Capacity and Quality of Service- the key
considerations for all engineers and managers working in 3G telecoms. *A realworld design guide with cookbook-style instructions and rules of thumb, not
another R&D-level book or crib to the standards. *Covers the hot engineering
issues in UMTS planning, design and implementation. *UMTS is the natural
evolutionary choice for operations of GSM networks, currently representing a
customer base of more than 747 million end users in over 180 countries and
representing over 70% of today's digital wireless market[source: GSM
Association]
Novel Algorithms and Techniques in Telecommunications and Networking includes
a set of rigorously reviewed world-class manuscripts addressing and detailing
state-of-the-art research projects in the areas of Industrial Electronics,
Technology and Automation, Telecommunications and Networking. Novel Algorithms
and Techniques in Telecommunications and Networking includes selected papers
form the conference proceedings of the International Conference on
Telecommunications and Networking (TeNe 08) which was part of the
International Joint Conferences on Computer, Information and Systems Sciences
and Engineering (CISSE 2008).

Anyone who has ever shopped for a new smart phone, laptop, or other tech
gadget knows that staying connected is crucial. There is a lot of discussion
over which service provider offers the best coverage—enabling devices to work
anywhere and at any time—with 4G and LTE becoming a pervasive part of our
everyday language. The Handbook of Research on Next Generation Mobile
Communication Systems offers solutions for optimal connection of mobile
devices. From satellite signals to cloud technologies, this handbook focuses
on the ways communication is being revolutionized, providing a crucial
reference source for consumers, researchers, and business professionals who
want to be on the frontline of the next big development in wireless
technologies. This publication features a wide variety of research-based
articles that discuss the future of topics such as bandwidth, energy-efficient
power, device-to-device communication, network security and privacy,
predictions for 5G communication systems, spectrum sharing and connectivity,
and many other relevant issues that will influence our everyday use of
technology.
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the First International
Conference on Advanced Research in Technologies, Information, Innovation and
Sustainability, ARTIIS 2021, held in La Libertad, Ecuador, in November 2021.
The 53 full papers and 2 short contributions were carefully reviewed and
selected from 155 submissions. The volume covers a variety of topics, such as
computer systems organization, software engineering, information storage and
retrieval, computing methodologies, artificial intelligence, and others. The
papers are logically organized in the following thematic blocks: Computing
Solutions; Data Intelligence; Ethics, Security, and Privacy; Sustainability.
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This is a collection of 95 papers presented at the premier technical forum for
3G mobile and related technologies. The meeting brings together researchers
and technologists from manufactures, service providers, operators, application
developers, regulators and standards bodies to share the latest information
and promote the development of 3G services, systems and networks. Conference
Themes and Scope: Radio Access IP based Networks Services & Applications
Messaging Devices
This book contains the best papers of the First International Conference on eBusiness and Telecommunication Networks held in 2004. The book presents recent
research on e-business and telecommunication networks. It includes analyses
aspects of global communication information systems and services, and
describes security and reliability problems and solutions in information
systems and networks.
Growing up in the suburbs of New York City on Long Island, I took a keen
interest in all forms of transportation, especially trains. Afer graduating
college, I worked as an industrial engineer for private sector corporations
progressing to a middle management position within a Fortune 25 Company. In
1983 I accepted a job opportunity with the Long Island Rail Road as an
industrial engineer. The LIRR is a government-subsidized agency that is part
of a larger regional organization called the Metropolitan Transportation
Authority. The LIRR had embarked on a very ambitious improvement program to
upgrade their physical plants. This plan included the construction of a new
railcar maintenance facility. The new facility was to replace their one
hundred year old maintenance shops. I was hired to develop facility layouts
for the most advanced rail car maintenance facility in the country. Friends
and professional colleagues advised me to decline the job offer. However, I
was a railroad buff and the opportunity to work for a railroad overshadowed
any tredpidations. For decades, the LIRR had bore the brunt of adverse
publicity. I would often consider much of the critisism as being too harsh and
misguided. Not long after commencing employment, my perspective of the LIRR
would be completely transformed. The inefficient and workplace abuses I
witnessed first hand could only flourish in publicly subsidized environment.
My job required me to observe and analyze the maintenance and repair
operations performed on commuter railcars. My next step was identifying more
efficient methods. I would then implement these improvements into the design
of the new railcar maintenance facilities. I was met with a wall of resistence
and non-cooperation from the unionized workforce. The LIRR had languished in
decades of inefficient work habits supplemented with managerial coplacency and
rampant nepotism. I would operate in a very hostile environment that had no
incentive to embrace improvements. It would be in the better interests of the
unions to maintain low productivity and therefore justify the gross
overstaffing that existed for decades. Upon completion of developing the
facility layouts, the next phase of my responsibilities involved coordination
with design consultants hired by the LIRR. The consultants were responsible
for the architectural and structural designs of the new maintenance facility.
The consultans typically were selected based on political connections and not
their level of expertise. The design phase was muddled with incompetence and
waste. Inept project management would add tens of millions of dollars and
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lengthly delays to the construction phase of the project. Upon completion of
construction, a new regime intent on maintaining the status quo within the
LIRR assues control of the new maintenance facility. The new regime is not
committed to capitalizing on the labor efficiencies offered by the new
facility. Key positions are then filled with managers' intent in preserving
the traditional inefficient ways of the LIRR. My story concludes with the
agendas of the new regime and conflicts with those who were trying to
transform the LIRR into a socially responsible institution. My trials and
tribulations along with personal victories and setbacks are all the basis of
my book.
This book includes selected papers of the 6th IFIP WG 10.2 International
Workshop on Software Technologies for Future Embedded and Ubiquitous Systems,
SEUS 2008, held on Capri, Italy, in October 2008. The 38 revised full papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected. The papers are organized in
topical sections on model-driven development; middleware; real time; quality
of service and performance; applications; pervasive and mobile systems:
wireless embedded systems; synthesis, verification and protection.

As the world becomes digitalized, developing countries are starting to see an
increase in technological advancements being integrated into their society.
These advancements are creating opportunities to improve both the economy and
the lives of people within these areas. Affordability Issues Surrounding the
Use of ICT for Development and Poverty Reduction is a relevant scholarly
publication that examines the importance of information and communications
technology (ICT) and its ability to aid in developing countries and the
methods to make such technologies more accessible and cost less. Featuring
coverage on a wide range of topics, including community networks,
infrastructure sharing, and the digital divide, this book is geared toward
academics, technology developers, researchers, students, practitioners, and
professionals interested in the importance of understanding technological
innovations.
For more than 20 years, Network World has been the premier provider of
information, intelligence and insight for network and IT executives
responsible for the digital nervous systems of large organizations. Readers
are responsible for designing, implementing and managing the voice, data and
video systems their companies use to support everything from business critical
applications to employee collaboration and electronic commerce.
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